
 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 29th June (Week A) 

Notices:  
 Years 7-9: Please continue to check that your child has completed their weekly tutor check-in survey by 

Wednesday; this has proved to be a good way for students to report any issues to their tutors.   

 All Years: Citizens Advice is operating remotely and can provide free impartial advice and support on benefits, 
employment, family, housing, debt as well as advising on how to apply for free school meals. They are also able 
to issue foodbank vouchers. To contact them, please call 0808 800 0511. 

 
Safeguarding update: 
Mental Health 
In the last bulletin, we shared this website https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk 
There is a wealth of resources on there, but one that seems particularly helpful and relevant for parents is this:  
https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus/  

As always, if there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o and if you have any safeguarding concerns - contact 

nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

For all online safety information on our website please click here. 

 

  Covid-19 school closure updates: https://farmorsschool.fluencycms.co.uk/Coronavirus-Updates 

 
Other letters to Parents: http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 

 Year 9: Blazer uniform letter 

 All Years: PMG School wear  
 
Regards 

Pastoral Team 
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